
 

Meeting Minutes, March 23, 2016 

 

 The committee agreed that Council of Graduate Schools (CGS) data can be used as a 

benchmark for CSUSB applications, admissions and enrollment. It was also noted that a 

better benchmark should be used. 

 

 The committee agreed that Graduate Studies will continue to work on developing the 

remaining sections of the strategic analysis and send those sections to the committee for 

review as they are completed. 

 

 The committee agreed that a count of the number of graduate program faculty is needed. 

Graduate Studies should contact the Graduate Coordinators for a list of professors 

teaching graduate courses and also ask if specific certifications or competencies are a 

requirement. 


